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December 26, 1996 

JSPLTR #96-0253 

Mr. James L. Caldwell 
Acting Director, Division of Reactor Projects 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 

~ 801 Warrenville Road 
Lisle, IL 60532-4351. 

Subject: Dresden Station Units 2 and 3 
Respons.e to Issues Referred for Evaluation 
NRC Docket Nos. 50-237 and 50-249 

ComEd 

Reference: (1) NRC letter, James L. Caldwell to H. W. Keiser dated 
November 7, 1996 

Dear Mr. Caldwell: 

The above-referenced letter informed ComEd of concerns regarding Dresden Station 
that were received by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), Region IIL 

A member of ComEd's management team, who is not part of the Dresden Station staff, 
conducted an evaluation of issues raised by these concerns. This evaluation has been 
completed and the results are available for NRC review at Dresden Station. This 
evaluation determined that the concerns could not be substantiated. We will ensure 
that the Dresden Station Senior Resident Inspector is briefed concerning this results. 

If you have any qJ,lestions concerning this issue please contact Mr. Frank Spangenberg, 
Dresden Station Regulatory Assurance Manager, at (815) 942-2920, ext. 3 800. 

Sincerely, 

~'BL/NJ~ \J.Jtep~en Perry ;).. 
Site Vice Presiden\..J 
Dresden Station 

cc: C. L. Vanderniet, Senior Resident Inspector, nresden Station ··· 
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